
   

  
       

 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
As we look forward to the Easter break, we are also looking forward to our STEM day at Copdock village 
hall on Friday 31st March. 
 

We are very fortunate to have an inventor working with us on the day who promotes and inspires science, 
technology, engineering and maths for children.  Teachers have also planned activities for the children to 
develop problem solving, creativity, observation, engineering skills and more.  We will even have our own 
Dragons’ Den! 
 

In the afternoon, parents and carers are invited to join us at 2.00pm and support our enterprise effort. 
There will be opportunities for children to buy items and have turns at stalls for a small cost.  To ensure the 
day runs smoothly and is enjoyable and safe for everyone, please be guided by the following times and 
arrangements: 

• Bentley children to be dropped off at the village hall between 8.45 and 8.55am.  Please Park first 
and children will be directed around the back of the village hall to avoid walking through the car park.  
Please do not arrive earlier. 
• Copdock children will be dropped at school at the usual time and walk up to the village hall with 
staff. 
• Children at Bentley breakfast club will be transported to the hall by minibus. 
• Children will only need a packed lunch and water bottle.  There will be a hot ‘grab and go’ dinner 
option available too which may be easier for your child. 
• All parents are invited to join at 2.00pm.  If you intend to join us, please arrive at 2pm and no 
sooner.  Between 2.20-2.30pm, children will be handed over to their parents/carers only unless school 
has been otherwise authorised by a parent. 
• If you have joined us at the hall with your child, you will be welcome to leave at 3pm. 
• If you are not able to join us at 2.30pm and will be collecting your child at the end of the day; 
Bentley children can be picked up at 3.05pm and Copdock children can be picked up 3.10pm. 
• If your child is at after school club, please let AS club know and the school office, so we can make 
the necessary arrangements. 
• We politely ask that you follow the times set and leave the hall on time at the end of the day. 
• Please make sure your child has a rainproof coat. 
• Please bring lots of change with you to spend and support enterprise. 
• If you are not joining your child in the afternoon, please provide them with some money to 
participate in the enterprise activities.  Around £2 should be sufficient.  

 
Should you have any questions, please contact the school offices in the first instance. 
We look forward to seeing many of you on Friday and wish you a good Easter break. 
 
Miss Cross and Mrs North 

Bentley CEVC Primary School 
Church Road 
Bentley 
Ipswich 
Suffolk 
IP9 2BT 
01473 310253 
admin@bentley.suffolk.sch.uk      
 

 

Copdock Primary School 
School Hill 

Copdock 
Ipswich 
Suffolk 

IP8 3HY 
01473 730337  

admin@copdock.suffolk.sch.uk      

 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.school-portal.co.uk/GroupDownloadAttachment.asp?GroupId%3D815478%26AttachmentID%3D923325&imgrefurl=http://www.school-portal.co.uk/GroupHomepage.asp?GroupId%3D815478&usg=__m1e7I4i0j1wQYFov2NSaXwXN6ho=&h=350&w=550&sz=46&hl=en&start=3&zoom=1&tbnid=n0KgrhhMhRejtM:&tbnh=85&tbnw=133&ei=guSoT8X7OpHb4QStp4SkAg&prev=/search?q%3Dhealthy%2Bschools%26hl%3Den%26sout%3D1%26biw%3D1024%26bih%3D587%26gbv%3D2%26tbm%3Disch&itbs=1

